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                                                                      ‘Let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds.’ Hebrews 10:24  

 
 

 
Monday 4th January 2021 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I am sure you will be aware that at 8 o’clock this evening the Prime Minister announced a national 

lockdown to include school closures.  

 

Following a meeting with the Alumnis Leadership Team, I am writing to inform you that, due to the 

lateness of this announcement, school will be closed to all children tomorrow to allow time to 

organise the childcare provision for critical workers and distance learning.  

 

A further letter confirming the plan going forward will be sent by 3 pm tomorrow.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Claire Lewis 

Headteacher 
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